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Flagstaff Road Upgrade 
The upgrade of Flagstaff Road, between Hyland Avenue and Bonneyview Road, will install a fourth 

lane to make it a permanent two-way dual carriageway. The South Australian Government has 

committed $32.9 million towards the project.  

  

Pedestrian and Cyclist Information Sheet
The upgrade will also include a shared use path and bicycle lane to improve safety and connectivity.  
 
A new shared use path and bicycle lane  

Community feedback received has assisted in 

informing the design which includes:  

 A new shared use path on the eastern side of 

Flagstaff Road (between Hyland Avenue and 

Bonneyview Road) matching into the existing 

bicycle lane and footpath; and   

 A new on-road northbound bicycle lane on Flagstaff 

Road (between Bonneyview Road and Hyland 

Avenue) connecting to the Main South Road 

intersection off-road bicycle and pedestrian path (at 

the northern end) and the existing northbound 

bicycle lane (at the southern end).  

 

 

Temporary impacts during construction 

To safely facilitate construction, the informal walking 
trail on the eastern side of Flagstaff Road and the 
southbound bike lane, between Hyland Avenue and 
Bonneyview Road, will be closed until late 2021. 
Pedestrians and cyclists are encouraged to use the 
detours in place and take care when travelling in the 
area. The bicycle detour will be via Black Road and 
Main South Road. 

At completion of this stage of construction the shared 
use path will be open and the construction zone moved 
to the western side of Flagstaff Road. 

More information 

To find out more and to register for updates, please 
call1300 059 639 or email dit.flagstaffroad@sa.gov.au 
or, visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/flagstaffroad
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